
8th July 2022 @Southville_Prim

Happy Friday!

Parent Survey… Last Friday we sent out the link to the Governors’ annual 
parent survey. If you haven’t yet completed it, the deadline is today but you still 
have time! Here is the link again: 

https://forms.gle/PpXPHxCHDjy5TpwY9

Southville Pride Day… On Friday 15th July, we would like to invite the children 
to come to school wearing rainbow colours for our own Pride Day. Years 2 to 6 
will come together on our Myrtle site in the morning to sing some songs they 
have been practicing and we will join together to sing ‘All you Need is Love’. 
Year 1 children will be enjoying their African activity day but, along with Nursery 
and Reception, will take some time out to enjoy a selection of the books we 
have in school that represent and celebrate LGBTQ+ families.

Bristol Pride is tomorrow and I hope you have a great time if you are going. 
The weather forecast is looking great and I know lots of our children will be 
going along to join in the fun.

End of year Reports… Teachers are putting the finishing touches to the reports 
now, and they will be ready to be sent home to you next week on Thursday 14th 
July. If you would then like a follow-up conversation with your child’s teacher, 
there will be an informal drop-in session on Wednesday 20th July at the end of 
the school day.

Have a wonderful weekend, Andy Bowman

https://forms.gle/PpXPHxCHDjy5TpwY9


Safeguarding and Mental HealthSafeguarding and Mental Health

Summer Pop Up - Gympanzees
A Pop Up activity centre for children and young people with disabilities is coming 
to Bristol this Summer. Gympanzees sessions are for children and young people 
(0-25 years) with sensory, physical, learning difficulties, SEN and any mild to 
profound disability.
www.gympanzees.org

SGS Pegasus School, Patchway, Bristol, BS32 4AJ

The Pop Up is split into sessions based on your child’s needs, from quieter to more active lively 
sessions, so your child can experience the benefits of movement and play in an environment that’s 
right for them.  Gympanzees sessions are for children and young people (0-25 years) with sensory, 
physical, learning difficulties, SEN and any mild to profound disability.   We will have different 
rooms for you to explore, with something for everyone! There will be a music room, trampoline 
room, soft playroom, indoor playground, active and calm sensory rooms, outdoor playground and 
gym. There will also be a sociable café to meet and chat with others after your session. 

Link for more info https://www.gympanzees.org/our-services/summerpopup

https://www.gympanzees.org/
https://www.gympanzees.org/our-services/summerpopup
http://www.gympanzees.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/51.539691,-2.569905/@51.539691,-2.569905,17z/data=!4m2!4m1!3e0
https://www.gympanzees.org/our-services/summerpopup


Nursery… 
This week in Nursery we've been enjoying putting our fine motor skills to the test with jewellery 
making! We've threaded straws, coloured shapes and made beautiful bracelets (commissions are 
now being taken!).
 
There's been a big interest in mask making with some very innovative designs and of course lots of 
lovely outdoor play and large group playground games!
 
In Group times we have been:
 
Practising our letter formation and name writing.
 
Using our memory and number knowledge with numeral and counting pairs game.
 
Practising our letter recognition with alphabet bingo.
 
It's going to be a hot one next week, please remember those hats and water bottles! 

Reception

Dear Families, 

This week we are continuing with our focus story, ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. We will also be 

completing one final phonics assessment with the children before the end of the term. 

Each week our children will be accessing resources from our continuous provision. Here are our 

specific focuses for the next week: 



 

Year 1

Africa research homework 
Thank you very much for supporting your children with their research about an African country.  We 
really enjoyed listening to the children talk to the class and seeing them learn from each other.

We are looking forward to our African Activity Day on Friday 15th July is African Activity Day. 
 
Reading books
Next week we will be collecting the children's reading and library books so please make sure that all 
books are returned to school.  You will still have access to the e-books - please read over the 
holidays.
 
Fruit Donations week beginning 11th July
Also next week, as part of their DT and cooking learning, the children will be tasting a variety of 
fruit, linked to the story of Handa's Suprise. To enable us to do this, we would be really grateful if 
the children could bring in some fruit to share with their class. It would be brilliant to have a variety 
of fruits and spme unsual pnes would be great. Please send the fruit in pre-prepared cut into 
pieces (you may want to do this with your child at home so they can experience cutting the fruit), 
packed in children's bags, for them to give to their class teacher morning of Tuesday 12th 
July. Many thanks!
 
Reminders
Please make sure your child has a named water bottle in school every day.

Reception cont. 
Reports 

 

The children’s final reports will be sent home this week on Thursday 14th July. There will be a 

drop-in session after school the following week should you have any questions for your class 

teacher about the contents of the report. We will let you know the details of this in next week’s 

newsletter. 

Year 2 

Year 2 had a 'buzzy' week! We have been revisiting money in maths and practising hard for our end 
of Y2 show 'The Bee Musical'. We have also been visited by Butterfly Conservation, who talked to 
each class about butterflies and moths and they even brought in alive species to show!
 
Transition
On Tuesday, year 2 spent the morning at Myrtle site with their new teachers. They had a fantastic 
time and we had lots of positive feedback from the children and teachers. The children are 'so 
exited' to start year 3 in September!
Next week year 2 will be walking up to Myrtle site again to take part in a 'Sing Up' assembly with the 
whole of KS2. 
 
The Bee Musical 
We are all set for our 'Bee Musical' performances on Wednesday and Thursday next week. Can we 
please remind children to bring in their costumes on Monday (11th) and for parents to make sure 
they book tickets if they wish to watch the show. We look forward to seeing you! 



Year 4.

for our Art Trail this year we are creating Natural Bugs out of things you can find outside. We are 
thinking: Pine cones, sticks, petals, leaves and grass. Start collecting and bringing into class over 
these next few weeks to use.

Also:
 
Please have a look at home for any school reading books that you may have, as we would like to 
collect them in before the end of term. Please bring them in next week if possible.
 
All the best,
 
The Y4 team.

Year 5… 

A reminder to please bring back all your school library books; both from the new library and the 
levelled books before the end of term. It’s really important that we get all of them back, so please 
check your bags, under the bed and on your books shelves. 

Year 3.
This week's homework is to collect some natural resources to bring in to school, to make some 
artwork inspired by Andy Goldsworthy, such as twigs, leaves, stones, flowers. We are also continuing 
to collect plastic bottles (of any size) for an ongoing art project. Thank you for your support with this. 



Year 6… 

Just a reminder that the year 6 play is being performed on Thursday 14th (Morning 09.10 and evening 
18:00). Please sign and return your child's evening permission slip ASAP.  Your child will be given their 
tickets (2 morning, 2 evening) on return of their signed permission slip.
 
Thanks
The year 6 team



End of Term Treat 

 

The school has arranged for an end of term treat for all the children which has been paid for by the 

PTA. 

 

Merrywood site will have a bouncy castle,  and Myrtle site will have a mini golf course set up. Both 

subject to weather! 

 

Thank you for all of your support over this year, it enables us to do these extra things!

 

This will be on Monday 18th July during the school day. 

 

TEA TOWELS 2022 

Thank you to everyone who ordered tea towels; these will be ready by the end of term. 

Lost Property: 

The lost property boxes will be emptied on a termly basis. 

Save the Date: 

17th September - Welcome Picnic for New Reception and Pre-school families. Merrywood Site 

20th October- Halloween Disco’s for Y1-Y6. 

PTA Meeting: 

 

The next PTA meeting will be held at Myrtle Site on Thursday 15th September 2022





Club Hub is the UK's largest kids activities 
directory. Parents and carers can search for 
kids' activities for newborns to 18 years in 
the whole of the UK for free. 

https://clubhubuk.co.uk/listings/holiday-ac
tivities/

https://clubhubuk.co.uk/listings/holiday-activities/
https://clubhubuk.co.uk/listings/holiday-activities/




Please see below flyers showing this terms Kids Club offerings 

Find below information relating to the Shine Summer Holiday Clubs include locations, activities, and a 
QR code which when scanned will take you through to Shine’s website

The Shine Summer Holiday Clubs



Our Summer Holiday Activity Programme is 
now 'Live!' 

Bookings are to be made via School Hire using 
the following link;   

https://ashtonparksports.schoolactivity.co.uk
/booking?enue_id=12&activity_category_id=6
1

Head to our Holiday Camps page and you will 
see all of our activities on offer for the 
Summer Holidays 

Ignite Sports Festival - Sunday 10th July 10-2.30

St Pauls Community Sports Academy 
Newfoundland Rd, St Paul's, Bristol BS2 9NH
The Multi-Sport Festival is bringing together lots 
of different organisations and providers to 
showcase what disability inclusive sport and 
physical activity is available. They are all part of 
the Ignite Bristol Network which aims to give 
greater choice, quality and accessibility of 
opportunities for disabled Bristolians to be 
active.  22 local clubs will be delivering different 
sports/activities through the day - as
• Structured Bookable Sessions: Select which 
sessions you’d like to take part in when 
registering. Group sessions (10-20 people) and 
unless specified are open to all ages. 
• Drop In Sessions: You can take part at any time 
and don't need to book. 
• Stalls: Have a chat with coaches and volunteers

link to register
   https://form.jotform.com/221572198348362
Contact Lizzie if you have any questions about 
the event at 
lizzie.edgecombe@accesssport.co.uk.

https://ashtonparksports.schoolactivity.co.uk/booking?venue_id=12&activity_category_id=61
https://ashtonparksports.schoolactivity.co.uk/booking?venue_id=12&activity_category_id=61
https://ashtonparksports.schoolactivity.co.uk/booking?venue_id=12&activity_category_id=61
https://form.jotform.com/221572198348362


Free Summer Holiday Course at Gordano School 
Gordano School are running free and paid sessions over the Summer Holidays as part 
of Holiday activity and Food Scheme.
 
The sessions are free for children on free school meals, in care or seen as vulnerable 
and also there are paid places for other children.  
Please note they only have 24 places available on this course, it is first come first serve 
basis.

Bristol Beacon is proud to present two music summer schools that will be happening in August. We 
would be grateful if you could pass some of this information onto your parents:
 
Week 1- 22nd -26th  August – Music Factory 
For students aged 8 - 13
This summer school will consist of a 5-day program aimed at students who have never played an 
instrument or who are beginners (below grade 1). The week will allow the students to try out 
multiple popular music instruments such as keyboard, drums, guitar, singing and rap (amongst 
others). At the end of the week, there will be a short performance to showcase what your children 
have learnt! We hope that this week will inspire your children to engage with school music lessons 
from September.  
Week 2- 30th- 2nd September – Sound Safari 
For students aged 11 - 16
This 4-day programme can either be booked as single days or the full 4 days! Each day will focus on a 
different genre of music, allowing students to experience a broad range of new musical styles from 
Latin to folk! This week is aimed at students who are already playing an instrument and are grade 
3+.
 
Please email Elizabeth.connell@bristolbeacon.org or 
chloe.hann@bristolbeacon.org for more details.

 

mailto:Elizabeth.connell@bristolbeacon.org
mailto:chloe.hann@bristolbeacon.org





